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Tone of 
Responses

Multi-lingual

Trained to handle L1 
queries, but often struggle 

when faced with more 
complex ones. 

Adept at tasks beyond L1 
queries like scheduling 
appointments. 

Limited ability to gauge 
and retain context.

Reactive, responds to 
specific queries.

Lack of summarization; 
may require repetition in 

live interactions.

Fixed responses, 
unaffected by the user 

sentiment.

Respond in programmed 
tones, irrespective of 

user tone.

Programmed to 
remember and respond 
contextually.

Both proactive and 
reactive, analyzing 
and suggesting the 
next best action.

Summarizes and 
auto-populates case 
documentation templates.

Incorporates sentiment 
analysis into responses.

Generates responses in 
various tones for, 
human-like conversations.

Can be trained in 
multiple languages but 

requires training for 
each language.

Ease of conversation in 
multiple languages 
based on training data 
with LLMs.

Rule-based with little to 
no learning capabilities.

AI algorithms enable 
continuous learning and 
improvement.

Primarily supports 
text-based interactions.

Supports text, voice, and 
graphical interface 
interactions. 

Offers higher 
personalization, considers 
user history.

Responses are pre-tuned, 
lacking personalization. 
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